
Dear Ph.D. students,

For our bachelor thesis project, we aim to explore the experiences of Ph.D. students of color* at

the University of Groningen. We would like to interview you about how you experience your

research project, work environment, well-being and the collaboration with your supervisor. The

interview will take about one hour. Please feel free to participate in our research if you would

like to share your experience. We look forward to hearing your perspective.

Requirement: You are a Ph.D. student at the University of Groningen and have been for at least

one year, or you have finished your Ph.D. less than one year ago.

You can contact us at phdstudentsexperiences@rug.nl.

* In our study we define people of color as anyone who isn't white. However, we realize that this

includes a wide range of cultures and ethnicities and that people of color are not a uniform

group. We recognize that people may identify in a number of different ways.

Kind regards,

Sterre Pauly, Keziah Seifert and Yvette Compaijen


